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Subject: FW: The passing of Keith Lavington. 

Dear All, 

It is with much sadness that we bring you the news of the passing of Keith Lavington on Tuesday 21st December.  

David Stobart kindly contacted me to pass on the news. We were aware that Keith had not been in the best of 

health for quite a time. He is a past President of Tennis Seniors Victoria. He and Wendy were both on the 

committee and participated in many events over many years both on and off the court. 

We extend our sincere sympathy to the Lavington family, especially to Wendy. 

Details of funeral arrangements directly from Wendy Lavington: “Given the present constraints of the holiday 

season, and the uncertainty of the Covid situation, we will be holding a memorial service with Le Pine Funerals in 

Ferntree Gully on January 7th, with Zoom available - details of which will be on their website when sorted.” 

Please keep the family in your thoughts at this difficult time especially during the Christmas season.  

Kind Regards, 

Cathy Faux. 

Secretary, Tennis Seniors Victoria 

vicsecretary@tennisseniors.org.au 

0439 343 287 
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